
 
 
 
 

 

Date: 1st August 2014 

 
Mr Ian Kemp 

Programme Officer 

Birmingham Development Plan 2031 

 
 

 
Dear  Mr Kemp 

 

Examination of the Birmingham Development Plan 2031 - Inspector's Initial Questions and 

Observations. 
 

I refer to your letter of 21 July enclosing the inspector's initial questions. 

The Council's response to these questions is attached. 

The inspector also requested the Council to divide the Modifications Following Pre-submission Consultation 

(SUB 2) into two tables, one containing proposed Main Modifications and the other containing proposed 

Additional Modifications. These tables are also attached. No additional modifications have been proposed in 

response to the initial questions. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Waheed Nazir 

Director of Planning and Regeneration 
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